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Dear Planning Services, We find it a disgrace that a Stadium only 30 years old and perfectly
serviceable is being demolished to make way for a Stadium of similar capacity simply to create profit

for developers {exploiters}

The existing Stadium was an excellent design and with a capacity of 40,000 it never in its 30 years
reached full house, nevertheless the exploiters see fit to increase the capacity by 5,000 seats.

We deplore this abject waste of public monies and the fact that Sydney FC and Easts League with
their following of thousands of local fans will be homeless for 3 years while this farce undergoes

construction.

We are residents of the Darlinghurst area, too many to name however, we want our opinion known
to Planning Services, thousands of us signed objections to this so called development but our

objections were ignored in the lust for profiteering.

Darlo Residents Against Replacing Alliance Stadium.



